## Pre-School Newsletter

Our topic will continue with the theme Autumn. In class we will be discussing how the leaves on the trees are starting to change colour and why these changes happen

Learning intentions linked to the class subject:

- 1. Show an interest in their natural environment.
- 2.Create artwork with the colours we see on the trees in the Autumn season.
- 3. Develop an awareness of syllables by clapping the syllables in their name.

In pre-school class we have a letter sound of the week this will be 'D.' could you create a collage with your children and return to class by Thursday, as we use the children's lovely work at carpet time to promote speech sounds. We have had some lovely work back thank you for taking the time to create this collage with your children.

Can I ask you to send your children into school with their coat, so they can play outside as the weather is starting to get cooler throughout the day.

We are going to have a Pumpkin decorating competition; these will be on display for you to vote for your favourite on the 30<sup>th</sup> of October the winning room will get a prize.

On Tuesday the 31st children can come into school in fancy dress to celebrate Halloween.

Don't forget to book you slot for parent evening which is being held on Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> November - appointment sheets are available.

School photographer will be in school on the 17<sup>th</sup> of November. If your child does not attend on that day, you can come into school from 10am to have your child's photograph taken with siblings it will be a Christmas theme.

Don't forget you can always find our newsletter online if you go onto the Mayfield's school website tap onto Sunbeams our newsletter is under pre-school messenger.

Last day of term is 20<sup>th</sup> of October have a lovely half term week, we will welcome you back on Monday the 30<sup>th</sup> of October.

Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.